
in drafting him into the fJunday school. 
Will you help us? Further Information 
may be had from Mr. Stone or Mr. 
Dunbar. We invite you at the close of 
this service to come and meet us and 
examine our membership t ard."

Sunday school meets at 3 o'clock. 
Organized and graded work for all 
ages. Redwood avenue mission at the 
same hour.

Regarding the mid-week service held 
on Wednesday evening, we appeal for 
the loyal support of all members and 
friends of the church. There are spe­
cial reasons why you should make 
every effort to be present on Wednes­
day next. If you can't come at 3 
o'clock, come as soon after as you can.

We congratulate our senior boys for 
again being victors In ihe S. S. Ath­
letic Association League hockey match 
with Young church team on Monday. 
This makes five victories out of nix 
matches.

Church membership is a great privi­
lege and we are anticipating a great 
communion service and reception of 
members for Easter Sunday morning. 
April 12. Should you wish to join us 
or should you know of others who 
would like to join us. Kindly let us 
know at your earliest convenience. 
Phone Sher. 348.

We solicit your prayerful Interest In 
the Evangelistic campaign which we 
are to conduct during this week from 
the 8th to the 13th at our St. James 
park church. Miss Rose Weston is to 
be the soloist. Sankey’s hymns are to 
he used throughout and the singing 
will be led by a special campaign 
• hoir. St. James park church is on 
Home street one him k south of Port­
age avenue.

You are invited by the ('. E. society 
to a debate to be held on Monday night 
when the Young Men’s club will debate 
with the C. E. society on the subject 
of Capital Punishment. A most In­
teresting time is assured. Monday at 
8.

ERNEST R. WEEKS.
Associate Pastor.
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